

1330 Lady Street, Suite 401 Post Office Box 11433 Columbia, South Carolina 29211-1433

Hugh Ryan, Executive Director Hervery Young, Deputy Director and General Counsel Lori Frost, Assistant Director

E-Mail:

Telephone: (803) 734-1343 (803) 734-1345 executive@sccid.sc.gov

August 28, 2018

The Honorable Edward R. Tallon Sr. Subcommittee Chair, Legislative Oversight Committee 228 Blatt Building Columbia, SC 29201

Re: Extension Request (August 17, 2018 Subcommittee Questions)

Dear Chairman Tallon:

SCCID respectfully request an extension until September 10, 2018, to provide responses to the questions submitted by the Subcommittee dated August 17, 2018. We are in the process of gathering data to provide complete responses, however we will submit the responses earlier than September 10th should we complete our work.

Thank you for your considering our request.

Very truly yours,

J. Hugh Ryan, III **Executive Director**

South Carolina Commission on Indigent Defense